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The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) will continue the reconstruction of the 
West Waukesha Bypass, with work activities resuming mid-March. The project is scheduled to be 
complete in mid-summer.

Please note that all work is weather dependent and subject to change.

Summit Avenue (US 18) traffic switch scheduled Friday night, March 23, 2018:

•	 Summit Avenue eastbound traffic just east and west of Meadowbrook Road is scheduled to 
be shifted to the westbound lanes while crews reconstruct the eastbound lanes east and west 
of Meadowbrook. One lane of traffic will be maintained in each direction. The traffic switch is 
scheduled to take place during the nighttime hours Friday evening.

Work scheduled to begin on Meadowbrook Road (County TT) early April, 2018:

•	 Crews will continue reconstruction of Meadowbrook Road from just south of Fiddlers Creek 
Road north to Northview Road. One lane of traffic will be maintained in each direction.

West Waukesha Bypass Public Involvement Contact: Cynthia De Vor 

Email: cynthia@devorpr.com | Cell: (262) 510-8901

West
Waukesha Bypass

For more information about the West Waukesha Bypass Project, 
please visit: https://projects.511wi.gov/westwaukeshabypass/
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The project team thanks you for your patience and understanding throughout this project.

March 21, 2018

https://projects.511wi.gov/westwaukeshabypass/

